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PDMP in the District of Columbia
What’s New
In the past, Maryland allowed health care practitioners with DC licenses whose patients cross state 
borders to have access to view Maryland PDMP information to help facilitate coordination of care.  The 
DC PDMP now has full access to Maryland PDMP data through interstate data sharing. In light of the 
evolution of PDMP availability in the District and your ability to access data through the DC PDMP, we 
are sunsetting all legacy accounts for practitioners registered with Maryland PDMP who are not licensed 
to practice in Maryland. You will be able to access the DC PDMP which contains the interstate data 
through CRISP after you complete an electronic Integration Request Form. Afterwards, you will be sent 
an End User License Agreement and Questionnaire from DC Health through their PDMP vendor, Appriss- 
there is no additional cost for this service. 

Next Steps for Users
Below you will find the link to the electronic Integration Request Form, which is now required by DC 
Health for organizations that wish to utilize CRISP to view the DC PDMP.  As you know, this tool allows 
healthcare professionals to review a patient’s controlled-substance prescription history more quickly 
and efficiently.  The statewide integration of the DC PDMP platform is a key component of the District’s 
ongoing effort to address the opioid crisis.  

Completing this form will ensure that your organization’s providers, with correct licensing information 
on file, can continue to utilize the PDMP.

Please find the electronic form below with an example of how the Technical Information section should 
be completed.  Under ‘Primary Software Vendor,’ please select CRISP. 
https://info.apprisshealth.com/dcpdmpehrintegration
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*Please note, once the Integration Request Form (link 
above) has been completed, two emails are sent to the 
primary contact via HelloSign
<noreply@mail.hellosign.com>. Each e-mail contains a 
required document, the Gateway End User License 
Agreement and the Gateway Licensee Questionnaire. 
The e-mails could arrive in SPAM/junk folders. The e-
mails provide links to complete the documents. If the 
you click the link and don’t complete the document, the 
link is deactivated; if the link becomes deactivated, 
Appriss needs to reactivate your link by resending the e-
mail to you. The link also becomes deactivated after a 
certain period of time, and for every two weeks that the 
document is not completed, an automated e-mail 
reminder is sent to the primary contact from 
pdmpintegrations@apprisshealth.com.
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